
  IBEW Local 636 Scholarship Winners   

 

Bill Daniels, IVP and Mike Leblanc, Assistant to the IVP from the First District office made the 

draw for the winners of the IBEW Local 636 $1,000 scholarships at our Table Officers meeting on 

June 3, 2015. We are pleased to announce the winners are: 

 

Daniel Arruda, son of Marcolino Arruda, member from NCR Canada 

Lydia Lindner, daughter of Matthew Lindner, member from Festival Hydro 

Sydney Owchar, daughter of Robin Owchar, member from Windsor Regional Hospital 

Lauren Preston, daughter of Mike Preston, Business Representative from IBEW Local 636 

Samantha Wright, daughter of Jacqueline Wright, member from Entegrus Services 

 

Congratulations to all of our winners! 

 

 


